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ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK    

            
Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice 
Wed 7:00 pm—Prayer Meeting 
Thurs 2:00 pm—Son Seekers 

Sun 9:00 am—Evangelism Training 
Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School 

Sun 10:00 am—Worship Service 
Sun 6:00 pm—Missions Night 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

Men’s Fellowship 8/31 
Evening of Prayer 9/4 

Labor Day 9/5 
Deacon’s Meeting 9/8 

Son Seeker’s 9/22 
 

FUTURE ACTIVITES 
 

LADIES RETREAT 
Save the Date: October 3-4 
To be held this year at IBC.  

Exciting theme to be  
announced at a later date. 

 
LADIES BIBLE STUDY 

Begins 6 October for 7 weeks. 
More information to  come. 

Thought of the Week: God’s love in our heart gives us a heart for Him. 

TODAY 
IN 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 

Topic:  Respect        
Text:    1 Samuel 26:7-12, 21-25 
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OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

OUR VISION  
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedi-
ent, and then live that every day.  And to define success not by the 
number of people that walk through our doors, but rather by those that 
walk out closer to the Lord.” 

 

 

 

INAUGURAL DINNER 

  

FRIDAY 5:30 PM  

 

   Fellowship Hall 

Entertainment 

Last Tyme Band 

 
 

 

Tickets $5.00 at  

Welcome Center 



ORDER OF WORSHIP 

 
NEXT WEEK 

Sermon: Topic :  Power in His Name Scripture: Acts 3:17-26 

Sunday School: Topic:  Victory    Scripture: 1 Samuel 30:6-8, 18-25  

Prelude    

Theme Chorus Emmanuel pg 201 

Invocation    

Welcome, Greetings, &  Announcements    

Hymn Nothing but the Blood pg 223 

Offertory Hymn At Calvary pg 245 

Offertory Prayer George Dye   

Tithes and Offerings    

Doxology  pg 668 

Special Music  Choir and Lynda Rhodes 

Pastoral Prayer    

Scripture Reading  Acts 2:36-42  

Message from God    Power as Promised   

Lord’s Supper   

Invitation Hymn  Jesus Paid It All pg  249 

Receiving of New Members    

Benediction    

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie pg 389 

Please remember to silence your cell phone before the service. 

Cups with the church logo are now available at the 
Welcome Center. They are $3 each. Please bring  
correct change if you can. 

Also a reminder to those wearing hearing aids that have the T-Coil fea-
ture. Our new sanctuary is equipped with a Hearing Loop. Be sure the T-
Coil feature is activated on your hearing aid to enhance the sound. If you do 
not have this capability and are having difficulty hearing, please let us know.  

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 
We are very thankful you are here to worship with us this morning.  
We trust you will sense the presence of the Holy Spirit.   
 
Our membership increased again last Sunday with the addition of 
Dennis and Linda Roberts.  They are a wonderful couple and I en-
courage you to introduce yourself and get to know them.  Please wel-
come them as the newest members of IBC. 
 
As Russell announced last week, the sign-up sheet for Share the 
Blessings is now in the Welcome Center.  Please sign-up and join 
those willing to meet for dinner during the months of September, Oc-
tober, and November. 
 
This Wednesday evening is Choir Practice at 6:00 PM followed by 
our Prayer Meeting at 7:00 PM.   Both of these activities will be in the 
new building. 
 
This coming Friday evening at 5:30 PM is our very first Dinner in our 
new Fellowship Hall.  Tickets are on sale at the Welcome Center and 
I encourage everyone to come to enjoy the food and fellowship.  We 
also will be entertained by the Last Tyme Out Band which has our 
own Bobby Kinsey on the fiddle, and Bill Smith on the guitar.  It will 
be a fun evening. 
 
As we move closer and closer to our General Elections in November 
this truly is becoming more and more memorable.  Like many of you, 
I have never seen political campaigns as we are seeing this year.  I 
encourage you to research each candidate and see how their views 
and beliefs sync with what the Bible says.  I also encourage you to 
pray for the Lord to show you which candidate to vote for and then 
follow His direction absolutely.  Please remember to pray for the can-
didates and others in authority just as God’s Word says to do. 
 
Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we work 
through these first several weeks in the new building.  All of our vol-
unteers do such a good job in their respective areas and we appreci-
ate each one of them. 
 
It is an exciting time to be serving the Lord as He continues to bless 
us as only He can!   
 
Blessings to you all, 
Pastor Mike  


